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JEFFERSON SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA ANNOUNCES SEASON CHANGES THROUGH JANUARY 2021 
 

(July 21 , 2020, Wheat Ridge, CO) – In consideration of ongoing health and safety practices related to 
COVID-19, the Jefferson Symphony Orchestra (JSO) is suspending concert and live-performance activity 
through January 2021. The Symphony Board of Directors arrived at the decision during their July 
meeting. “Until it is safe for our valued musicians and audience to gather, Jefferson Symphony Orchestra 
rehearsals and concerts are on hold. Our immediate priority is the good health and safety of our families 
and friends,” notes JSO Music Director William Morse. 
 
Jefferson Symphony hopes to resume live performances and ensemble rehearsals beginning next year as 
conditions permit. “We have no higher priority than keeping both our audiences and our musicians and 
staff safe from the spread of this disease,” mentions Chairman Jim Everson.  
 
These new cancellations affect the following JSO events:  
 
 August 16, 2020 – Pops in the Park! 
 October 18, 2020 – 68th Season Premiere Concert 
 November 6-7, 2020 – Symphony Showcases Recitals 
 December 06, 2020 – JSO Holiday Concert 
 January 16, 2021 – Young Artist Competition 
  
Jefferson Symphony thanks its friends, fellow culturals and communities for their continued support and 
outreach. For all organizational updates, please visit jeffsymphony.org.  
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